
 

 

 

17th June 2022 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

Another busy week in Mayfield School. 

 

This week work has started on the memorial garden in the school grounds. Thank you to 

Altrad for working with our pupils and for doing the work on this. 

 

Life After Mayfield 

Last week we held a Life After Mayfield event for pupils in Year 9 - 13. This was very well 

attended by providers post Mayfield and by parents/carers and young people. 

 

Short Breaks 

We have just heard that we have been successful in winning a contract for daily short 

breaks over the summer holiday period. These are only open to those parents who signed 

up for Short Breaks and fill up on a first come first served basis so please keep your eye 

open for them going live. We have won two contracts - one for five Mondays is open to 

those pupils aged 5 - 11 and the other for five Tuesdays is open for those pupils aged 11-

17. Please note we have no say on who is successful for attending, but I wanted to let you 

know as soon as possible. 

 

Lakes 2 visited Maryport Park, they had lots of fun playing with their friends and 

exploring the play equipment.  

    
 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

Lakes 6 had a lovely trip to Wellington Farm. They looked at the different animals and 

chose some delicious ice creams themselves! 

    
 

Lakes 11 have continued their Beach School sessions on St Bees beach.  This week they 

have been learning all about fire.  They used a flint to make a spark which ignited their 

fuel that they collected.  They then used the fire and a kelly kettle to make hot chocolate 

which everyone enjoyed on the beach.  

    
 

Lakes 12 enjoyed a visit to Strudda Bank farm. They learnt lots about the farm animals 

and what is involved in the day to day life on a working farm. They have made moving model 

tractors and they even had some parent helpers!  

    
 

 



 

 

 

Students from the Mountains Department have just completed their Bronze Practice 

Expedition. They walked from Keswick to Threlkeld along the cycle path. All had a great 

time and can't wait to complete their qualifying expedition/ exploration. 

   
 

Diary Dates 

Reports will be sent home 1st July 2022 

Mayfield Festival for pupils will be held on Thursday 14th July 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Sam Kidd 

Headteacher 


